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Dear Sir,   

R E :  R E S P O N S E  T O  I N F O R M A T I O N  R E Q U E S T  -  A P P L I C A T I O N  

F O R  D W E L L I N G  H O U S E  O N  L A N D  L O C A T E D  A T  L O T  1 6  

D E  M E I O  D R I V E ,  L O W E R  D A I N T R E E  ( C O U N C I L  R E F :  

M C U C 2 0 2 0 _ 3 5 5 8 / 1 )  

Reference is made to Councils Information Request pursuant to section 12.2 of the 

Development Assessment Rules, dated 13 May 2020, in respect of the abovementioned 

application.  

Specifically, the following information was requested to complete the assessment of the 

application: 

• Confirmation that the development will connect to the reticulated water supply. 

In accordance with section 13.2 of the Development Assessment Rules please be 

advised of the following: 

• As Council has confirmed the availability of reticulated water supply, we can 

confirm that the development will connect to the reticulated water supply and that 

no water tanks are proposed as part of this application. 
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In giving this response we also advise that we wish Council to proceed with the 

assessment of this application under section 13.3 of the Development Assessment 

Rules, effectively ending the applicant-response period.  

We look forward to receiving your advice in respect of the proposal as soon as possible; 

should you have any queries regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact the 

undersigned on 0438 755 374 or by email Patrick.c@gmacert.com.au 

Kind Regards,  

 

Patrick Clifton 

P L A N N I N G  M A N A G E R  

G M A  C E R T I F I C A T I O N  G R O U P  

 


